
The Minnesota Legislature is making budget decisions for 2026 
and 2027 right now.

SENIORS
need food

seniorservicesmn.org

voice
heard

Make your

Group meals, made available through 
state and federal funding, are lifesavers 
for older adults.

Providers project that they will be able 
to serve 487,000 fewer meals in 2025 
than in 2024.

Make your voice heard about how 
important group meals are to you. Call 
or write your state House and Senate 
members today and ask them to fund 
senior meals.

1 in 2
older adults is at 

risk for malnutrition


